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Fremont City Schools to host community meetings 

FREMONT - The community is invited to join upcoming community meetings to discuss 

the new elementary buildings project. 

The discussion will be focused on providing an overview and scope of the project by 

representatives from our architects, according to school officials, including topics such as 

academics, safety, security, building efficiencies and community focus. 

In addition, school officials also want to hear community input on aspects of the buildings 

and sites that could be preserved and carried forward to the new facilities. 

All of the meetings will be held at Fremont Middle School on the following dates: 

• Tuesday, Jan. 9, 5:30 to 7 p.m. 

• Tuesday, Jan. 9, 7:30 to 9 p.m. 

• Thursday, Feb. 22, 5:30 to 7  p.m. 

• Thursday, Feb. 22, 7:30 to 9  p.m. 

For more information or questions, contact Jon Detwiler, superintendent of Fremont City 

Schools, at detwilerj@fremontschools.net. 

Gibsonburg Town Hall closed on Jan. 1 

GIBSONBURG - The Gibsonburg Town Hall will be closed on Monday, Jan. 1, for the 

New Year’s Day holiday. 

Additionally, trash pickup within of the Village of Gibsonburg will be delayed by one day 

for the week of Jan. 1 and will be picked up on Tuesday, Jan. 2. 

ODOT continues road work in Ottawa County 



DANBURY TOWNSHIP - Through August 2018, westbound Ohio 2 near Ohio 269 will be 

reduced to one lane, and the ramp from westbound Ohio 2 to northbound Ohio 269 (Exit 

125) will be closed for slide repair. 

Motorists are encouraged to use the northbound Ohio 53 detour, exit 124. 

In November, Ohio Department of Transportation crews noticed a crack in the pavement 

of the shoulder and the road beginning to slope, causing unsafe travel conditions. 

Additionally, lane restrictions are possible on Ohio 163, between Ohio 105 and Ohio 358, 

for finish work, according to the Ohio Department of Transportation. 

As part of a different project, intermittent lane restrictions are possible district-wide 

through December for guardrail, striping and electrical maintenance. 

 


